
Kodiaks! 
Classified is excited to announce that we have partnered with the Kodiak Cave (please see attached for 
Becky’s announcement). 
Instead of the program that we have put on for the last two years, we’ve decided this change would 
benefit more of our students. We are putting on a food drive with a winter theme. We are asking you to 
donate any non-perishable food items, with keeping your favorite winter dish in mind. We are also 
asking to have reusable bags/totes donated to make the bagging and carrying for the students easier 
(but please still donate the paper bags!).  
 
What is the plan here? 
Classified staff really wanted a way to help the students this season and with the long break coming up, 
what a great opportunity this created with Kodiak Cave opening. When Kodiak Cave opens, the staff will 
let the students know of this additional option for them to pick up their bags December 11th or 12th. 
These students receive the chance to supplement their meals while on break. We are providing them 
with option of having what would be your holiday meal, no matter what it could be.  
 
Items/Ideas to donate: 
Canned Fruit (cranberry, peaches, pears, etc), Pasta Sauce, Items to make Green Bean Casserole, gravy, 
stuffing, sweet potatoes, corn, Stew, soups, canned meats (tuna, chicken). All non-perishables!  
Vegan/Vegetarian options needed! 
Reusable bags/totes and paper bags! 
Shopping list from Amazon, provided by Becky 
 
When do we need the items? 
Starting Tuesday, November 27th - December 7th we will be collecting items. The last day to donate for 
the winter bags for students is December 7th – but please continue to talk to Danielle Gohr about other 
opportunities and please see Becky’s email attached. This will allow Classified members to put the bags 
together for the students so they are ready for pickup on the 11th and 12th.  
 
Where to bring items: 
To Marah Selves in CC1-148 or CC1-154 Faculty Workroom will have a box. You can also take your items 
to Cameron in the Information Services Hallway.  
 
What else can we do? 
We are also looking for blankets, gloves and scarves to be donated. We plan to donate these items to a 
local shelter to help support our community. 
Donate hygiene products to the Take One, Leave One program OR to the Kodiak Cave. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions about our new revamped Winter Wishes.  
Thank you! 
Classified Assembly 
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